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544 PEOPLE TESTED FOR COVID-19 AT FAIRGROUNDS CLINIC THURSDAY 

CUMBERLAND, MD – On Thursday, July 9, the Allegany County Health Department held its first 
drive-thru COVID-19 testing clinic at the Allegany County Fairgrounds.  A total of 544 people were 
tested during the six-hour event.  Results from Thursday’s clinic are pending, and individuals 
testing positive will be contacted by the health department as soon as the results are received.   
 
A second drive-thru COVID-19 testing event is planned for Sunday, July 12 from 1 p.m. to 6 p.m. at 
the fairgrounds.  The health department notes that the first hour of the clinic will likely be the 
busiest, so individuals may want to come later in the day when wait times will likely be shorter.   
 
The health department also reported two additional community cases of coronavirus – one a 
female in her 30s and the other a female in her 60s who required hospitalization.  Allegany 
County’s total count of positive cases for COVID-19 now stands at 214. 
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